た28.29.2

From: Ceta Ramkhalawansingh

To: Clerk City of Toronto <clerk@toronto.ca>

CC: Adam Vaughan <councillor\_vaughan@toronto.ca>, Marion Prejel <mprejel@tor...

Date: 8:52 AM 12/14/2013

Subject: Comments - TEYCC Report 28.29 - Removal of Trees Faculty of Law

Please circulate this letter to all members of Council. It may also be posted publicly.

To: Toronto City Council

cc: GCA, ARA, HSRO, HVRA

Re: Removal of trees - Faculty of Law

We were unable to attend the TEYCC meeting on November 19, 2013 as all the residents associations whose letter is appended to the correspondence from the university's lawyers were in attendance at an OMB hearing on 245 College Street, a development in which the university is implicated.

Please note that our joint letter to the Committee of Adjusment makes reference to open space and does not address the matter of tree removal. We subsequently learnt, AFTER this letter was sent, that more trees were affected than was previously disclosed by the university.

We have urged the university to be accurate and transparent in all its development activities as this has not been the case.

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh Hon. Chair, Grange Community Association RECEIVED
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
SECRETARIAT 12 W
17013 DEC 15 PM 3 21